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Date: 29th August 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you are all having an enjoyable summer. I am delighted to be soon starting the new academic 

year following another successful set of summer examination results at GCSE and A-Level.  We are 

looking forward to seeing our students this September, and to also welcome our new year 7 cohort all 

wearing the new Academy uniform, which has been gradually introduced over the past Academic 

year. Universal Uniform and School Togs have been working hard to assist parents and carers getting 

their children ready for the new Academic term. 

 

Below is a reminder of the plan for year groups returning in September. 

The schedule for this is as follows: 

 

Monday 5th September Staff INSET Day (students still on holiday) 

Tuesday 6th September Staff INSET Day (students still on holiday) 

Wednesday 7th September Year 7 Induction Day 

Thursday 8th September Year 7 and 11 only 

Friday 9th September Year 7, 8, 11 and 12 only 

Monday 12th September All Year groups 

 

We look forward to another successful academic year at All Saints’ Academy.  

 

All my best wishes,  

 

 
Mr D McNiffe 

Principal 


